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To whom it may concern

I would like to object to the proposal to build up to 300 homes on Thelwall Heys. Thelwall
Heys has Special Landscape Character Status due to the beautiful landscape of pasture,
trees and hedge rows and the Thellwall Heys property is Grade 2 listed. Should the plans
go ahead there will be irreversible damage to the landscape, ecology and character of the
area. The emphasis of the Thelwall Heys proposal seems to be on a 'quick win' with a
planned delivery as soon as possible. Please ensure the necessary time is taken to consider
the detrimental impact your proposals will have on the Thelwall area.

Yours Sincerely

Thomas Clarke





